
   
 

 

 
 

Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 95.68% Sycamore: 93.59%  
Maple: 92.72% Elm: 89.30% Birch: 97.62%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Next Year’s Class Structure 

Class Year 
Group Teacher Support 

Staff 

Willow Reception 
Year 1 

Miss 
Barrett 

Miss 
Longinotto 

Sycamore Year 2 
Year 3 

Mrs Belfield 
Mrs 

Kerslake 
(am) 

Maple 
Year 3 
Year 4 Mr Britner 

Miss 
Baker 

Elm Year 5 Mrs McHale Miss 
Embley to 
support 

across the 
classes. 

Birch Year 6 

Mr Claxton 
Mon – Wed 

Mrs Tennant 
Thurs, Fri 

Mrs Lane will continue to support pupils and 
families across school.  
Mrs Kerslake will continue to work in the Tree 
House in an afternoon. 
Mrs Kelly will continue to work across school. 

Children who will be in year 3 next year will find                
.                          out their class next week. 

Reminder of End of Year events 

Leavers Service  
Tuesday, 19th July at 10 am – St James’  
 

Leavers Assembly  
Tuesday, 19th July at 2pm – School Hall 
 

God and The Big Bang  

On Wednesday our Year 5 pupils visited Holy 
Trinity for a session on God and The Big Bang. 
The children enjoyed the session and behaved 
brilliantly throughout – well done Year 5!  

Emails 

Please email Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk if 
you need to contact school when it is closed, 
BUT if your child is going to be absent you 
MUST phone the school office.  

Year 6 Swimming 

Children in Year 6 will be going swimming 
EVERY morning next week at 10am.  Please 
ensure they remember to bring their 
swimming kit every day.  Their last session 
will be on Monday 18th July as they have 
their leavers service at Church on Tuesday 
19th July. 

Primary Prom 

Just a reminder that our Primary Prom is on 
Friday 15th July! This is open to all children 
and will start at 6:30pm. There will also be a 
licensed bar and refreshments available for 
parents too.  

 

 

 

Friday, 8th July 2022 



                                                                               
 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 
MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Monday 

  
Lemon Sole Bites in a Basket 
 
Fair Trade Banana & Chocolate Loaf 
  

Tuesday 

Mature Cheddar Quiche & Mixed Vegetables 
 

Tropical Fresh Fruit Salad & Oaty Biscuit 
  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie, Seasonal Veg & Potatoes 
 
Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard 
  Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner served with all the trimmings. 
 

Fresh Raspberry Sponge Rings 
 

Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Sweet Potato Fries & Green Beans 
 
Chocolate Brownie & Whipped Cream 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

School Meals 

A letter was sent home to 
year 2 last week about 
school meals next year. We 
asked for completed forms 
to be returned to the 
office today. Please return 
your form as soon as 
possible to make sure you 
are correctly charged for 
dinners in September 

Year 5 Swimming  

& Year 3 / 4  
British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to 
remember their swimming 
kits and children in Year 3 
and Year 4 need to 
remember forest school 
Kits every Thursday.  

New Intake  

Wednesday, 13th July at 
2pm - children starting in 
September we will have a 
play session and an 
information session for the 
parents.  

 

  

Christian Faith 
Value 

This half-term our 
Christian Faith Value is 
Courage. This week, we 
have been looking at 
the story of Walking 
on Water in which 
Simon showed courage 
by walking out into the 
water. 

Reports 

Children will receive a 
written report before 
the end of the year 
with details of any 
external assessments 
they have undertaken 
including SATs, 
phonics and times 
table multiplication 
check.  

Year 6 Puberty 
Talks 

On Thursday our 
school nurse visited to 
deliver puberty talks 
for our Year 6 pupils.  
Well done Year 6 for 
your maturity and 
great behaviour. 

 

Summer Production 

Tickets for our summer production 
of Cinderella are now on sale.  
These can be purchased via 
ParentMail and the tickets for 
those who have already purchased 
theirs have been sent home today. 
Tickets are still available on the 
ParentMail app! 

 

 


